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Dear Parents, 
 

I hope all of our families had an enjoyable 

and relaxing half term. We started the 

second half of the autumn term by 

going straight into the Remembrance 

Day period. On Monday we were joined in assembly by 

Hedley Malloch, from the Bingham Royal British Legion. He 

spoke about the importance of this day and the flowers 

used in different countries to remember those who died. 

He also spoke about the impact on Bingham in the world 

wars and how the Chinese remember their fallen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On Wednesday, Mrs Wallace and I went with some of the 

Year 6s to the cemetery to lay poppies at the graves of 

Bingham residents who lost their lives in various conflicts. 

It was interesting to find out more about these people 

from Hedley and also to reflect on the upheaval and fear 

when reservists were being called up to serve. 
 

 
 

On Monday, we will mark Remembrance Day itself with a 

period of silence at 11am. 
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

Best Wishes 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

James Evelyn 

Headteacher, Robert Miles Junior School 
 

House Points  
 

Children are earning House Points each and every 

day for showing the REACH values, making good 

choices and doing their very best. Each 

Wednesday in Honours Assembly, we announce 

the latest scores.  

 
 
 

 

Jupiter 460 

Mercury 420 

Neptune 341 

Saturn 347 

Dates for the Diary 

11th & 13th Nov Y4, Y5 & Y6 Parents Evening 

27th November Y5 Space Centre Trip 

6th December Parent Forum 

16th December Y3/4 Carol Performance  

17th December Y6 World War One Workshop 

18th December Y5/6 Carol Performance 

18th December Christmas Lunch 

School Attendance 

Excellent attendance is vital to success at school. 

We track attendance closely and celebrate 

excellent attendance. Our target is for each child 

to have an attendance figure of at least 95%. 
 

3B 96.6% 

3J 100% 

4H 98.3% 

4M 97.8% 

5AC 94.2% 

5G 99.2% 

6L 96.9% 

6M 93.8% 

All 97.0% 

 

 

 

 

 

, 

Robert Miles Junior School Newsletter – 8th November 2024 

Congratulations to 

3J for having the 

best attendance 

this week! 



Times Tables Rock Stars 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 / 6 / 20 Reading 

 

An exciting reading project will be launched next Friday called 5-6-

20. This is being run for some of our children across all year groups 

whose reading needs a little bit of a boost. The name 5 - 6 - 20 

relates to the target to: read 5 times per week for 6 weeks for 20 

minutes each time. Many of you will have had a phone call about it 

this week and your child will come home next week with a pack 

containing bookmarks and stickers. We will keep them motivated 

and excited in school, praising and rewarding them for all the 

wonderful reading they are going to be doing with an adult at home. 

We look forward to hearing about it and seeing the progress they 

will no doubt make! 
 

Excellent work in the Spotlight 
 

 

Year 5 have started their Earth and Space topic this week and are learning about the planets in 

our Solar System. The children used their homework time to find out facts about one planet and 

be ready to share them with the class. We have been so impressed with the effort the children 

have put into this task; the models, posters and information texts they have created, have been 

excellent and added so much to their learning. 

  

Times Tables Rockstars 

Congratulations to the following children who have topped the charts for their work on TTRS this 
week: 

Most correct answers:  Jasmine, 3J 

Most coins earnt: Jasmine, 3J 

Biggest improvement in accuracy: Dexter G-J, 4H 

Biggest improvement in speed: Nate, 3J 

  

  

  

  



Children in Need 

 

Next Friday (15th November) is the annual Children in Need 

fundraising appeal. Children are welcome to come into school in 

their own clothes for a donation of £1. A £1 donation will also see 

your child entered into the draw to receive a Pudsey bear. Last 

year Albie (now in 4H) won the draw and went home with Pudsey!  

We will also be running a bake sale after school and in afternoon break to raise more money. If you would like 

to make a donation, please drop any cakes off at the office on Friday morning.  

Year 6 Hoodies 
 

Year 6 parents still have the opportunity to 

purchase a ‘Class of 2025’ leavers hoodie to 

commemorate their child’s time with us. The 

hoodies have a large ‘25’ design on the back, 

containing the names of all the children in 

the year group, and will feature the school 

logo as well as well as children’s initials. 

Children can pick from two styles of hoodie. 

We 

have samples of each hoodie in a range of sizes in the office. 

Please pop int and confirm the size which is best for your 

child. These hoodies will be personalised, so if the sizing is not correct then these cannot 

be exchanged or refunded. The order is being place this Tuesday (12th November) so this is a final 

reminder to please place an order if you would like your child to have a hoodie. Payment needs to be 

made via the school shop on your Arbor account. 
 

Local News & Information 

We are happy to publicise local events and activities for children in the newsletter particularly ahead of holiday 

periods. (Please note the school is not endorsing these events as they are run separately.)  Any enquiries 

should be made through the website address shown on the leaflet below. 



Weekly Menu - w/c 11th November 2024  
 

All parents have received a link to a form where you can submit information about your child’s dietary 

requirements. If you have not already done so, please complete the form here if your child has specific 

dietary requirements: https://orders.lunchhound.co.uk/medicaldiets/request  

Monday 

• Beef burger with jacket wedges and a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• A Quorn burger with jacket wedges and a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• School cake with custard. 

Tuesday 

• Pork sausage roll with skin on baked potato wedges with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Cheese and onion pastry roll with skin on baked wedges and a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh 

salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Chocolate mousse and orange smiles. 

Wednesday 

• Roast gammon with gravy, stuffing, roast potatoes with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Quorn grill with gravy, stuffing, roast potatoes with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Chocolate brownie. 

Thursday 

• Beef pasta bolognese and garlic bread with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Plant-based pasta bolognese with garlic bread with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Fruity strawberry jelly and mandarin segments. 

Friday 

• Fish fingers and chips with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Crispy vegetable fingers with chips and a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Vanilla and cherry cookie cup and custard. 
 

Upcoming Dates w/c 11th November 2024 
 

Monday 11th November 2024 

 

• Film club 3.30 - 5.15pm. The film showing this week is Ratatouille, there is a £2 compulsory charge for 

orange squash and biscuits at this Club. Please use our online payment system to pay for this. 

• Year 4, 5 and 6 parents evening, starting at 3.40pm. 

 

Tuesday 12th November 2024 

 

• Handball club for years 5 & 6. 8.15-8.55am in the hall. Please bring PE kit, a drink and any inhalers you 

may need. (This club is now full) for group two. 

• Tag rugby club for years 5 & 6. 3.30-4.30pm. Please bring PE kit, a drink and any inhalers you may need. 

This is the last session for this term. 

 

Wednesday 13th November 2024 

 

• Honours assembly. 

• Bible Explorers 12.45pm – 1.15pm in Year 6 shared area. 

• Selected children attending EQT Boccia tournament within school time at Rushcliffe arena. 

• Year 4, 5 and 6 parents evening, starting at 3.40pm. 

 

 

https://orders.lunchhound.co.uk/medicaldiets/request


Thursday 14th November 2024 

 

• Martial arts club, 8 – 8.45am. Please wear PE kit, bring a drink and any inhalers required. (This club is 

now full) 

• Year 3 swimming. Please ensure you remember your swimming kit (including towel and a bag to put 

wet items in) and any inhalers required. 

• Basketball club for year 3 & 4. 3.30-4.30pm in the hall. Please bring PE kit, a drink and any inhalers you 

may need. (This club is now full.) This is the last session for this term. 

• Selected Year 6 children attending a dodgeball festival at East Leake Academy. Leaving school at 

3.15pm. Children to wear their PE kit, have a drink and a snack to take with them. 

 

Friday 15th November 2024 

 

• Children in need. 

• No afterschool activities today. 

 

A reminder that all children need to be collected from their afterschool clubs by family member/friend who 

are over the age of 16. 

  



Online Safety 
 

We share E-Safety information from National Online Safety with parents in the Robert Miles newsletter. This 

is to help you in ensuring that your child can use technology safely. Please read the following information. 

 

 


